From: William Ennis <william.j.ennis1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 6:00 PM

To: * Planning

Subject: 110 Grill Project

It is my understanding that you are going to review the new building proposal on Storrs Street
with the 110 Grill as the anchor. | just wanted to say that as a resident of Concord for 25
years, similar to adding "O", | strongly believe and support adding the 110 Grill. Continuing to
upgrade that section of downtown will be a great compliment to the many downtown
improvements over the past 20 years. when we first arrived, the worst attribute of Concord
was the dire absence of quality dining locations which fortunately has improved in a positive
direction.

| hope you will strongly consider supporting the very worthwhile and value added proposal for
the good of the community.

Best Regards,

Ball
WILLIAM J. ENNIS / PROFESSIONAL FINANCIAL EXECUTIVE
M +1.603.717.6372 E williamjennisT@amail.com LI linkedin.com/in/bill-ennis

46 Oakmont Drive
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From: Michael Bujold <mbujold@nhpat.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 4:56 PM

To: * Planning

Subject: Brixmor project

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Dear Madam or Sir:

| recently learned about the Brixmor project on Storrs Street and | am very excited about the same! | have lived in
Concord since 1983 and have witnessed a number of approved projects that have increased the desirability in living
in the Concord area. | feel that this project would clearly fall within that category and would be wonderful
improvement to the downtown area. Accordingly, | am in support of the same.

| hope that the planning board approves this project in the very near future.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me directly. | would be happy to elaborate further.
Best regards,

Michael Bujold

13 Oakmont Drive
Concord, NH
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From: Alan Barlow <alanbarlow@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 7:42 PM

To: * Planning

Subject: Stores St Shopping Plaza

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

| fully support the proposed shopping center on Storrs Street
Regards,
Alan Barlow

8 Foxcross Circle
Concord

Sent from my iPad
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